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Hi Ian,
 
Thank you for circulating MTO with the Notice of Comments for October 18, 2023.
MTO has reviewed the provided documents and provides the following comments.
 
Oriole Park Drive
 
MTO does not object to the proposed Minor Variances to accommodate a single
detached dwelling and detached accessory building.  The provided site plan
addresses MTO’s 14 metre setback requirement.
 
A Building & Land Use permit will be required prior to construction.
 
The other properties are located outside of the MTO permit control area, as such,
MTO review/permits are not required.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
 
Ryan Mentley
Corridor Management Planner
Highway Corridor Management Section
Ministry of Transportation
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Good Afternoon,


